
 

             

 
 

MEGUMA APPOINTS NEW CFO 
 

 

Vancouver, British Columbia--(Newsfile Corp. – June 29, 2018) - MegumaGold Corp.. (CSE: NSAU) (FWB: 2CM) (OTC: NSAUF) 

(the "Company" or “Meguma”) is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr. Peter Nguyen as its Chief Financial Officer (“CFO”).  

 

Peter Nguyen is a Chartered Accountant and holds a degree from the University of British Columbia. He has held senior financial 

positions for both public and private companies where he provided assurance, corporate finance, tax and business advisory services. 

 

The appointment follows the resignation of Mr. Anthony Jackson as the Company’s CFO.  Meguma would like to thank Anthony for 

his years of service to the Company and wishes him well with his future endeavors. 

 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION AND ENQUIRIES:  

 

Theo van der Linde  

President 

Tel: +1 604-336-3193  

Email: tvanderlinde@megumagold.com 

 

 

Neither the CSE nor its regulation services provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the Canadian Securities 

Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.  
 

mailto:tvanderlinde@megumagold.com

